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Thursday, 25th April 2024  

 

Dear Parents, 
 
Regrettably, there was a serious incident yesterday afternoon at 3.30pm when the children were being dismissed, 
involving a very small number of parents.  
 
St Dunstan’s Catholic School will not tolerate conduct of this nature on or in the vicinity of its premises and will act 
to defend its teachers, members of staff, students and their parents, and other members of the school community.  
Breaches of our Code of Conduct for Parents, Carers and Visitors will be dealt with robustly using the school’s Policy 
for Dealing with Unacceptable Behaviour on School Premises.  
 
This incident was particularly disappointing as the children have thoroughly enjoyed Vocations Week and all the 
visitors the staff and parents have arranged to come into school this week.   
 
They have enjoyed and been inspired by visits from Vetinary Surgeons who helped them practise their bandaging 
skills on teddy bears, Policemen, Circus Performers, Charity Workers, Paramedics, an F1 Logistics Engineer, A Match 
of the Day Camera Man, an Actress amongst other!  Hopefully they have been telling you about our visitors at home. 
 
Our School Behaviour Policy asks three things of our pupils, to be compassionate, to be active and to be truthful, we 
expect the same of our parents.   
Yours sincerely  
 

M Tehan 
 
Mr Tehan 
Headteacher 
 

Code of Conduct for Parents, Carers and Visitors. 

Policy for Dealing with Unacceptable Behaviour on School Premises 

https://www.stdunstans.bham.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=337
https://www.stdunstans.bham.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=417

